
        St. Charles Borromeo 
    September 17,2017 - 24th  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

190 North Main Street    
Woonsocket, RI  02895 

Parish office located at  
All Saints, 323 Rathbun Street 

Woonsocket, RI 02895 
Mondays & Tuesdays, 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Phone:  (401) 766-0176  
www.stcharlesborromeo.com 

rectory@stcharlesborromeo.com 

Pastor:  Rev. Dennis Reardon 
fr_reardon@stcharlesborromeo.com 

Parish Secretary:  Lucille  Hannon 
Bookkeeper:  Christine Daneault 

        bookkeeper@stcharlesborromeo.com 
Music Ministry:  Wayne and Becky Kilcline 
Religious Education:  Pauline Leclerc 

 (401) 762-1100 
Cemetery : Jack Marzini, Superintendent 

 (508) 883-6838 
 

 
   
 

 

THIS WEEK’S MASS INTENTIONS: 

Saturday, September 16  4PM - Kathleen "Penny" Rondeau by Molly and Don Burke 
Sunday, September 17     9AM - Parishioners of Saint Charles 
Tuesday, September 19  9AM - Mass of the Day 
Wednesday, September 20 9AM - Mass of the Day 
Thursday, September 21  9AM - Mass of the Day 
Friday, September 22    9AM - Lucille Blake 
Saturday, September 23   4PM -  Parishioners of Saint Charles 
Sunday, September 24    9AM - Michael & Bella Farragher and family by the family 

 Weekend Masses 
  Saturday Vigil: 4:00 p.m. 
  Sunday: 9:00 a.m. 
  Brazilian Mass 12:00 noon  
     with Rev. Messias  
 

 Weekday Masses (lower church) 
  Tuesday - Friday:  9:00 a.m. 
 

 Confessions 
  Saturday:  3:00 - 3:30 p.m. 

    or by appointment 
 
 Holy Days 
   9:00 a.m. 
 

 Baptism 
      Please call the rectory after  
      your baby’s birth.  
 
 Anointing of the Sick (and 
 Communion Calls) 
      Please notify us when in need. 
 

New to the St. Charles Borromeo?  
WELCOME!  Please do introduce yourself.   
We want to know you and to serve you. 



LAST WEEKEND’S OFFERTORY: 

 Offertory Envelopes:       $  1,500.00 
 Loose Money:          $     226.00   
 Total     $  1,726.00 

 
 
THIS WEEKEND'S SECOND COLLECTION - is for SENIOR PRIEST RETIREMENT FUND ANNUAL COLLECTION, 
Senior Priests are self-supporting. They live independently in retirement. They receive  minimal Social Security 
benefit. In 1966, the Diocese established this fund in an effort to help retired priests meet basic needs.  There are 
currently 110 senior priests in the diocese.  Often retiring between ages 70-75, many continue to serve after more 
than forty years of active service.  Still others require assisted living or nursing home care.  This annual collection is 
a major support for our retired priests. Please consider a generous gift to this Second Collection this weekend 

PARISH PICNIC  - is coming up soon,  on Saturday, September 23rd, from 11 AM - ?, at Camp Ker-Anna, 500 
Reservoir Road, off Diamond Hill Road in Cumberland, RI. Rain or shine! Free Admission! Meet and Greet 
parishioners from Saint Charles, All Saints and Saint Stanislaus.  We will provide free chowder, dynamites, 
hamburgers and hot dogs.  Sharing Table with your Pot Luck sides and desserts. Music with DJ Johnny, Games, and 
Split the Pot.  Mass at 4PM. REGISTRATION A MUST August 19 through September 17th after all the Masses.   

SERVING THE SPIRITUAL NEEDS OF GRIEVING PARENTS - One-Day Spiritual Retreat for parents whose 
children of any age who have died by any cause will be held at St. Theresa Parish, 265 Stafford Road, Tiverton, RI 
on Saturday, October 21, 2017, from 9:30AM to 7:30PM.  Losing a child under any circumstance is horrific.  
Focusing on the spirituality of the grieving process can help tremendously. Donation $25 (individuals) $40 (couples) 

SUPPORT GROUP FOR DIVORCED AND SEPARATED - The LaSalette Retreat Center in Attleboro is the location 
for a new bi-weekly support group for separated and divorced persons. Our next meeting will be Tuesday 
September 26th, from 7pm-8:30pm and subsequent meetings will be held every other Tuesday evening. For more 
information or for directions, please contact Dottie at 508-642-1928 or dojale@icloud.com. 

DIOCESE TO HOST BLUE MASS TO HONOR AND PRAY FOR POLICE, FIRE AND FIRST RESPONDERS - 
The Diocese will host this Mass on Sunday, September 24th at 10 AM, in the Cathedral of SS. Peter and Paul.  
Auxiliary Bishop Robert C. Evans will be the main celebrant of the Mass with other priests of the diocese 
concelebrating.  Everyone is invited to come together to honor these men and women for their courageous service 
and pray for their safety. 

SCRIPTURE READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 17, 2017 

Sunday:  Sir 27:30--28:7/Ps 103:1-4, 9-12/Rom 14:7-9/Mt 18:21-35 
Monday:  1 Tm 2:1-8/Ps 28:2, 7-9/Lk 7:1-10 
Tuesday:  1 Tm 3:1-13/Ps 101:1b-3ab, 5-6/Lk 7:11-17 
Wednesday:  1 Tm 3:14-16/Ps 111:1-6/Lk 7:31-35 
Thursday:  Eph 4:1-7, 11-13/Ps 19:2-5/Mt 9:9-13 
Friday:   1 Tm 6:2c-12/Ps 49:6-10, 17-20/Lk 8:1-3 
Saturday:  1 Tm 6:13-16/Ps 100:1b-5/Lk 8:4-15 
Next Sunday:  Is 55:6-9/Ps 145:2-3, 8-9, 17-18/Phil 1:20c-24, 27a/Mt 20:1-16a 

" A lot of Christians are living on spiritual cheese sandwiches, when steak is offered." 

~Peter J. Kreeft 


